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30 August 2010

Dear Andrew,

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF SHORE ROAD (GREENCASTLE) pLAytNG
FIELDS

Further to our recent meeting we are writing, on behalf of the commiftees of Grove Utdand Malachians Footbafl cru-bs, to seek the agreement of the councir to a rease of atreast 21 years on the above mentioned prayin-g fields. such a tea"e i" ne"oeo to 
"iro*the club-s jointly to pursue a cevelopment projEa *ni"n *.rU be of great bdJit i;i;;future of the 2 crubs and to rocar schoors and'the wider communrty in North Berfast.

As you will be aware the praying fi€rds are cunenty subject ro an ongoing faciritiesmanagement a*angement. The changing facirities for b'oth ctubs rr"ie Gn ufiraaeorecently to meet IFA standards and we.aie very grateful for the assistance pr.iu"ial lvthe councir to aflow our crubs to retain tntermeiiitJ stair" in th" A,n"t"r.. l""gu". 
-'

Grove Utd and Marachians have been sharing the shore Road facirities for armost 20years gl a cross-community basis and our. management committees 
"r" 

no* *i"t in! toconsolidate the future of our crubs and to deverop-the facirity to provide permanent st-ate-of-the-art changing rooms, an indoor sports arena and murti-purpose rooms for use bythe 2 clubs, locar schoors and.the wider com.rnity *risis anelciting 
".""-"",nr*irtvproject but in order to avail of the nece*t"ry gr"ntoiu t nuing lrorn vanous sources theclubs require a lease of at least 21 years.

w€ sh.ould be gratefur if you wourd anange to have our request submitted to the rerevantcommittee within the councir at the earriek possibre opporiunity. we wourd ot 
"oroe 

o.-happy to provide any further information yoJ may neeit.

Yours sincerely,

/ul
Brian Boyd Kevin Shiels

for Malachians FC
David McDonald
Total Respect Foundation
Chairperson of MalGrove
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